
Graham Academy PTO
 

Dear Parents and Guardians: A group of Graham Academy Parents and Guardians are actively involved in 

the school PTO and we want all Graham families to play an active role in this organization.  We recognize 

that families lead very busy lives and juggle multiple responsibilities but the investment in our students is 

worth it! Therefore, we would like to ask you to please join the school PTO.  Please complete this brief 

survey so that we can learn how you can contribute to our Parent Teacher Organization and the ways and 

times that you can be involved to help enhance the education and well being of each and every Graham 

Academy student!  

We appreciate your help so much!

On behalf of the PTO,
Thank You.

______  Thank you, but I am not interested in participating in the school PTO at this time.

______  Yes, I am interested in participating in the school PTO.

Parent/Guardian(s) Name(s): _____________________________________________________________

Student(s) Name(s): ____________________________________________________________________

Telephone Number:_____________________________________________________________________

Email Address: ________________________________________________________________________

When does your schedule allow for you to attend PTO meetings? Please check all that apply:

Afternoons: ______ (3:00–6:00 pm) ! Evenings: _______ (6:00pm or after)!

If unable to attend in person, would you be interested and able to attend an online meeting? (Yes/No) ____

Please check all of the following ways that you would like to be involved in the new PTO:

______ Fundraising! ! ! _____ Meeting Planning

______ Event Planning! ! ! _____ Field Trips/Planning

______ Membership Functions

______ Other (please specific): ____________________________________________________________
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